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Name changes for some investment options 
PRODUCT UPDATE | 2 MAY 2016 

The names of some investment options offered through OneAnswer Frontier and 
ANZ OneAnswer are changing from 2 May 2016.  

We have been advised that the names of the following investment options are changing:  

• Capital International Global Equities (Hedged) is changing to Capital Group Global Equity (Hedged) 

• Perennial Growth Shares is changing to Henderson Australian Equity (not available to ANZ OneAnswer 
investors).  
 

Does this impact existing investors?  
There is no impact to existing investors as a result of these changes.  
 

Which OneAnswer products are impacted by the name changes?  
• OneAnswer Frontier Investment Portfolio  

• OneAnswer Frontier Personal Super and Pension  

• ANZ OneAnswer Investment Portfolio (closed to new investors) 

• ANZ OneAnswer Personal Super and Pension (closed to new investors) 

• ANZ OneAnswer Term Allocated Pension (closed to new investors). 
 

When will the changes be effective? 
The change will be effective on, or around, 2 May 2016. 
 

When will the Product Disclosure Statements (PDSs) impacted be updated?  
The PDSs impacted will be updated on 2 May 2016. 
 

Any questions? 
If you have any questions or require further information, please: 
• speak with your financial planner 

• call Customer Services on 13 38 63, weekdays between 8.30am and 6.30pm (AEST) 

• email anz.investment@onepath.com.au  

 

 

 
 

 

 

The information in this Product Update is current as at May 2016 but is subject to change. Updated information will be available free of charge by 
contacting Customer Services on 13 38 63. This Product Update is issued by OnePath Custodians Pty Limited (ABN 12 008 508 496, AFSL 238346, RSE 
L0000673) as the issuer of the OneAnswer Personal Super and Pension suite of products through the OnePath MasterFund (ABN 53 789 980 697, RSE 
R1001525) and OnePath Funds Management Limited (ABN 21 003 002 800, AFSL 238342) as the issuer of the OneAnswer Investment Portfolio suite of 
products. The information is of a general nature and does not take into account an investor’s personal needs, financial circumstances or objectives. Before 
acquiring, disposing or deciding whether to continue to hold the product/s, investors should consider the relevant Product Disclosure Statement, this 
Product Update and any other current OneAnswer Product Updates which are available at onepath.com.au or by calling Customer Services.  


